
  

 

Faringdon Community College  

Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB 
 

Tel: 01367 240375      
Email: Office@fcc.cambrianlt.org 

            Studentservices@fcc.cambrianlt.org 
 

www.fccoxon.co.uk 

FCC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and individuals.   

Headteacher: Jonathan Dennett. Chair of Governors: Paul Ray 

Cambrian Learning Trust is registered in England and Wales as a company limited by guarantee. 

Company Number: 7977368   Registered Office: Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB 

Belong   -   Believe   -   Aspire   -   Achieve 

 
 
January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
From Tuesday 25th February, Faringdon Community College will no longer be able to provide loans for 
students at lunch/break time if their account has insufficient funds. 
 
Parents using ParentPay can set up an alert to inform them when funds are running low. 
 
Please click HERE for instructions. 
 
If your child brings a packed lunch, you may also wish to add some funds to their account as a contingency. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jonathan Dennett 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.fccoxon.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=433&type=pdf

